
      
Council Offices, Almada Street 
        Hamilton, ML3 0AA  

 
23 January 2019 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 

Social Work Resources Committee 
 
The Members listed below are requested to attend a meeting of the above Committee to be held as 
follows:- 
 
Date:  Wednesday 13 June 2007 
Time:  10:00am 
Venue:  Committee Room 1, Council Offices, Almada Street, Hamilton 
 
The business to be considered at the meeting is listed overleaf. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lindsay Freeland 
Chief Executive 
 
 
Members 
John Bradley, Robert Brown, Archie Buchanan, Jackie Burns, Janine Calikes, Graeme Campbell, 
Andy Carmichael, Maureen Chalmers, Margaret Cowie, Mary Donnelly, Fiona Dryburgh, Allan 
Falconer, Mark Horsham, Katy Loudon, Joe Lowe, Catherine McClymont, Hugh Macdonald, Colin 
McGavigan, Jim McGuigan, Lynne Nailon, Richard Nelson, John Ross, Bert Thomson, Margaret B 
Walker, Jared Wark, David Watson 



BUSINESS 
 

1 Declaration of Interests       
 
2 Social Work Resources - Workforce Monitoring April 2007 
 Joint report dated 22 May 2007 by the Executive Directors (Corporate Resources) and 

(Social Work Resources).  (Copy attached)  Page(s)  to End 
 
3 Social Work Resources - Resource Plan 2007/2008 
 Report dated 20 April 2007 by the Executive Director (Social Work Resources).  (Copy 

attached)  Page(s)  to End 
 
4 Authorised Providers List - Social Care 
 Report dated 19 April 2007 by the Executive Director (Social Work Resources).  (Copy 

attached)  Page(s)  to End 
 
5 Multi Agency Public Protection Arrangements 
 Report dated 27 April 2007 by the Executive Director (Social Work Resources).  (Copy 

attached)  Page(s)  to End 
 
6 Joint Future - Whole System Indicator (JPIAF10) 2006-2007 
 Report dated 19 April 2007 by the Executive Director (Social Work Resources).  (Copy 

attached)  Page(s)  to End 
 
7 Extension of Social Care/Supporting People Contracts  
 Report dated 19 April 2007 by the Executive Director (Social Work Resources).  (Copy 

attached)  Page(s)  to End 
 
8 Urgent Business 
 Any other items of business which the Chair decides are urgent.        
 
For further information, please contact:- 
Tracy Slater on 01698 454185 
tracy.slater@southlanarkshire.gov.uk 

 


